
 
 Rebuilding Public Education        NSW Department of Education 

 

 

 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

 

Dundas Public School 
Project update | November 2024 
Image caption: Artist impression of new building 

Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $3.6 billion for new and upgraded schools in 
Western Sydney. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world 
class public education. 

Project overview 

This upgrade will replace demountables with a new building that will include 6 classrooms, 2 
multipurpose spaces, 2 learning commons, amenities and a covered walkway connecting the new 
building to the existing school. 

Progress update 

We have continued to progress the design for the upgrade and look forward to sharing this at an 
information session on Wednesday 4 December.  

Drop-in information session: Wednesday 4 December 2024 

You are invited to attend a community information session where we will present the current 
designs for the new building at Dundas Public School. 

Time: 3 pm to 6:30 pm  

Location: 85 Kissing Point Road, Dundas in the school library 

You can attend any time during this time. 

If you are unable to attend, resources shared at the session will be made available afterwards.  

 

We will continue to update the community as the project progresses. The timeline on the following 
page outlines the remaining stages of the upgrade.  

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/


 
Rebuilding Public Education        NSW Department of Education 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Indicative timeline for the upgrade 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next steps  

We will continue to develop the design for the new building and once finalised, we will release the 
construction tender to appoint a builder.  

We anticipate releasing the tender early 2025 and awarding the contract in mid 2025. Construction 
on the new building is likely to start in mid to late 2025.  

  

More information 

You can find more information about the project at edu.nsw.link/DundasPS or by 
scanning the QR code.  

If you have any questions about this project, you can contact School Infrastructure 
during business hours on the contact details below. 
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Artist impressions  

 

Indicative design of the new classroom building (subject to change) 

 

Indicative design of amenities connected to the new building (subject to change) 
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